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To whom it may concern

This is my general thoughts on the current naked/short sale issues. See my
comments below:

For many stocks it is obvious that they have been over bought or shorted in the term
of naked or synthetic shares. | believe that these event should be enforced more
frequently in order to make shore that these practices stops. (The law is only the law
if enforced)

Maybe increase the fines at this point it seems like getting fined by finra or SEC is just
the cost of doing business. It seems that the companies that practices this do not
mind breaking the law hence the law should change in a way that would deter people
from breaking it. That is how it works else where like with traffic or parking.

Sincerely
Kasper Andersen



